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Thinking Creatively Learning Together Trusting in God 

 
Thank you to everyone who 

supported the children in 

thinking about their 

óvocabularyô for World Book 

Day.  

We had a great day which 

started the previous day with 

shared writing across the 

school focusing o different 

scenes. The writing and de-

scription from the children 

was fantastic.  

On the day, we held a        

Vocabulary Parade enjoyed 

by all. We also  spent time in 

the day sharing books with 

different classes. We also 

had a visit from Paul at 

Waterstones, who held some 

workshops across the school.  

It was a very successful day 

which demonstrated our 

schoolôs love of reading and 

its importance to the children. 

We will do this again next 

year.  
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